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2024 is rapidly coming to an end. Many properties and property management companies take time
to recognize and celebrate the past year’s accomplishments. Numerous PMA members rave and
marvel at the herculean efforts of front-line team members. Don’t they deserve more than a
celebratory lunch? If the answer is yes, show your appreciation by encouraging, or better yet
mandating, that they attend PMEXPO, Wednesday, March 19, 2025, Prince George’s Sports &
Learning Complex, Landover, MD. 

hy PMEXPO? It sends the message that what your onsite team does every day is
important and worthy of recognition. It tells your team that their opinions matter. It
challenges your team to identify better solutions. PMEXPO provides multiple
opportunities to network with peers, keep your fingers on the pulse of the industry, 
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evaluate new technology and have fun. In other words,, PMEXPO lets property managers press the
recognition easy button for their teams. Exhibit hall attendance is free. Click here to register you and
your team members.


